It is urged that the Andaman Trunk Road be banned to tourist
traffic. This may sound extreme but the advantage is that we would be
adhering to the spirit of the Jarawa Policy. Tourist traffic could be sent to
Baratang by ferry, as was the practice before the existence of the ATR.
This alternative should be seriously explored by the A & N

Administration, for the larger public good. ’
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